
 

September 1, 2024 

 

To our valued customers, 

 

Effective September 1, 2024, a price increase for our services will be reflected in your billing 

statement. It has been over two years since our last rate adjustment, and during this time, 

MTWS has faced rising costs in several areas, including labor, fuel, and healthcare.  

Despite navigating market fluctuations while remaining revenue neutral, current market 

indicators suggest further uncertainty. This uncertainty requires an initiative-taking approach to 

managing our business.  

MTWS is committed to controlling costs and offering a safe & reliable service for all our 

customers. We take decisions like this one very seriously and appreciate your understanding. 

We appreciate your patronage & continued support of Mission Trail Waste Systems. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mission Trail Waste Systems 

 

 

    

 

 


